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WARNING ADVISORY

Royal Investment Consortium

It has come to the attention of the Vanuatu Financial Services Commission that
complaints were filed against the Royal Investment Consortuim owned by Dr. J.
Rottman in other jurisdictions.

As far as Vanuatu is concerned, the basis of this complaint is based on alleged
facts that this entity is using the name of Vanuatu as a justification to offer its
financial services.

The Commission wish to inform the public that the Royal Investment Consortuim is
not a registered entity within the registry of the Commission nor being
granted with any licence by the Commission. Accordingly, it higly advise the
Public to act with caution when performing business investment with this entity.

The Commission will not be held responsible for any loss of investment undertaken
by any corporate or individual with the entity.
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